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RFP Update 

 

Entergy Services, LLC (“ESL”), on behalf of Entergy Texas, Inc. (“ETI”), hereby notifies interested 

parties of delays in the upcoming 2021 ETI Solar RFP.  The Bidders Conference previously 

scheduled for April 14, 2021, and the RFP issuance previously targeted for April 2021, have been 

postponed.  ETI reaffirms its intent to move forward with the RFP. As new information becomes 

available, ESL will update potential bidders and other stakeholders through notices posted on the 

RFP website.  Please continue to monitor the website for RFP developments. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the RFP. 


